
From: Johnson, Randy <randyjohnson@wistv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/29/2016 1:30:53 PM

Subject: Pokemon Go Question

Good afternoon. I’ve sent the following question to the Department of Administration as well as DPS and neither say 
they have made such requests. Can you tell me if the Governor (or her office) has made a request like this?

Thanks for any help you can offer:
 
Has Governor Nikki Haley, or her office, requested that Pokemon Go stops be removed from the State House grounds? 
As of today, it appears that several of the stops (specifically the Gym and several Pokestops) are no longer available 
on the State House Grounds.
 
If so, please let me know the reasoning behind this request.
 
 
 
 
 
Randy Johnson
Assignments Manager: 803.758.1261/803.309-6516/rjohnson@wistv.com

 
 
 

mailto:Johnson,%20Randy%20%3Crandyjohnson@wistv.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

